
 
GCSE POST RESULTS SERVICES  

 

If your results impact your next steps, or they are significantly below what you were predicted in 
your final report, there are various post-result services which may be available to you. Information 
on the different types of post-results services, fees and deadlines are on the reverse of this sheet.  

Nonsuch High School for Girls is regulated by The Joint Council for Qualifications (JCQ) which states 
that ‘all requests must be supported by the Centre’ (JCQ Post-Results Services 4.4.4). NHSG will 
support all requests from students who meet the following criteria:  

 The candidate’s overall mark is very close to the next grade boundary (within 25% of the 
upper boundary) OR  

 The candidate’s grade is 2 or more grades below their final reported ‘Most Likely Outcome’   

Each exam board’s subject grade boundaries, where available, are printed on the reverse of your 
result sheet. Grade boundaries are only available for the overall subject grade. 

If you meet the above criteria and wish to request a post-results service, please complete the 
relevant MS Form(s) via the QR codes or links on the school website.   

All applications must come directly from the candidate 
and therefore we require you to use your school email.  

Please note that marks may be lowered as a result of 
a clerical re-check and/or review of marking and 
therefore GRADES CAN GO DOWN AS WELL AS UP. 

Applications will not be processed until full payment has been received. If you are eligible for pupil 
premium/bursary funding, please contact the Exams Officer, Mrs Penman, at 
exams@nonsuchshcool.org to discuss.  

Payments should be made via ParentPay Shop linked in the forms or via the school website. Please 
note that your student ParentPay account will not work for post results.  

Queries can be emailed to exams@nonsuchschool.org but please note that the Exams Office is not 
open every day during the school holidays and priority is given to review of marking forms for Y13 
students where a University place depends on a grade change.  

GCSE applications will be processed when we return to school in September with the exception of 
students who have not achieved the grades needed to return to 6th form.  
 

Mrs Penman 
EXAMINATIONS OFFICER 
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